Mueller sYSTEMS

17 June 2009

Federal Communications Commission
Office of Engineering and Technology
Equipment Authorization Division
7345 Oakland Mills Road

Columbia, MD 21046

FCC ID:; SM6-MINODE-WATER

Mueller Systems realizes that the current enclosure does not include the statement “This Product
contains Module FCC ID SM6-MINODE-WATER” on the outside of the enclosure but this will
be corrected and will contain this statement for all models after that. We will add a label with
this text to the current qty of 100+ units we have already manufactured.

THANKS

Matthew Murgo

ENG Support MNGR
Mueller Systems

48 Leona Drive
Middleborough, MA 02346
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